
Dear Raw 

Re: Appl icat ion 2014/5113/P 

-(received a copy o f  the Planning Application fiir the Rear dormer extension with Juliette balcony at 32 
Sherrill' Road on the 22nd August. Having spoken with Patrick Flannery, the owner o r  30B Sheiniillivilad 
(who lives above me) we had a look at the proposed extension. A x e a n  be seen ifixim the attached photo the 
work is almost coinplete, including TV art-ink Little point in sending a Planning Application Consultation 
notice] Patrick Flannery is going to contact her since this extension and balcony will overlook his roof 
tenace,  which is out o f  order especially as no consultation was earn erl out before the work was completed. 

I have tried wsponding tat Tessa Craig at the Regeneration and Planning Development Management 
Depamnent  online, but could not get the website to accept the application number, would you there bra 
kindly forward the photo and coinments to her i f  possible? 

With kind regards 
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